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District Chairman Be-

atrice Dyer joined us, giv-

ing an inspiring talk. A 

very informative evening 

with some gentle teasing 

of the President! Beautiful 

flowers handed over to Be-

atrice. Thanks to Sara. 

As President I was delighted to induct not one but two 

new members. Penny and Maureen are very welcome 

and we look forward to getting to know them and enjoy 

their company. They will be such an asset to our club.  

Pam put together a very 

good display which 

demonstrated what we 

have been part of so far 

this year. 

A busy time and more to 

come. Thank you Pam. 

Birthdays December 

2nd Irene Atkey 

17th Jacqueline 

18th Beryl 

24th Carol  



Two of the ladies mentioned in the Birthday List have quite significant birth-

days. One is celebrating their 75th and the other, which was a surprise, her 

85th. Enjoy your birthdays whatever you are doing. 

Our furthest 

member 

Maureen en-

joying the 

meeting from 

the far north 

of the coun-

try. A valued 

member of the 

club. 

We managed to connect with Maureen using Facebook Messenger. Lovely to 

talk to her. Members can stop and chat while we have our coffee/ tea break. 

Pity you missed the cakes Maureen !.Very yummy ones baked by Jan and 

Jacqueline. What culinary stars they are. Thank you both. 

Good to see this smiling face again. Rosemry 

enjoying reading about the club and all that 

we have achieved.  

Jane and Ally 

Piper from PU-

MA were busy 

loading 70 shoe 

boxes, knitted 

goods and the 

100 paracetamol 

boxes that we 

collected 

A big thank you 

from Jane. What are we collecting now? 

Knitted 6” squares, bras, blis-

ter packets, plastic bottle 

tops. Clean crisp pkts. Medi-

cine. See List with boards. 

WANTED 

Food for the Food Bank es-

pecially Christmas treats 

for children and adults. 

Together we 

can make a dif-

ference. Thank 

you ladies 


